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Forthcoming 

Events 

 

Friday 23rd Oct- 

Break for half term 

 

Monday 2nd Nov- 

Return after half term 

 

Tuesday  3rd Nov/ 

Wednesday 4th Nov- 

School photographs 

 

Mon 2nd Nov- Fri 6th Nov- 

Y6 GANGS workshops  

 

********************** 

Please note: 

 

**Parents’ Evenings** 

 

Please note that this year the 

staff are producing an  

individual report for each 

child which will be given out 

in the second week after half 

term.   

 

 

Please ensure that if you 

have changed your contact 

details, you inform the office 

asap. 

 

 

 

23rd October 

 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Masks and Face Coverings Reminder 

Thank you so much to everyone who has been wearing face coverings on the yard.  

Whilst they are uncomfortable, they do help to stop the spread of Coronavirus 

and keep people safe.  We ask those who are able to wear a mask do so.   

We would also request that only one adult drops off/collects a child from school 

to reduce congestion on the yard and also request that people socially distance 

when on the premises. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

We understand that things are difficult now, but ask that if your child is able 

to, they attend school on time each day.  Please ensure that they have  

everything that they need as we are still having people asking the office staff to 

pass on messages or items.  If you or your child has any symptoms of  

Coronavirus, the children must not come to school until a negative test has been 

confirmed.  If a person has contact with someone who has tested  

positive, THEY MUST ISOLATE FOR 14 DAYS– this applies even if the person 

who has had contact tests negative. 

 

Y6 Secondary School Applications 

Can Y6 parents/carers ensure that Secondary school applications are completed 

online by 31st October.  We would advise not to leave it until the last minute as 

if there are any issues with the website, your application may be late.  Please 

apply at http://www.sefton.gov.uk/admissions 

 

School Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th  

November to take pictures of the children.  Unfortunately, we will not be taking 

group photographs this year. 

 

Half Term 

Thank you for your support and understanding this half term.  We are all  

working in difficult times and your co-operation and understanding has been vital 

to ensure we can run the school as best as we can.  As well as children being  

absent from school, we have also had many members of staff who have been  

required to spend some time away. However, even though it has been a  

challenging time, we have been delighted to welcome all children back to some 

sort of normality!   

 

We break up today at 3pm for a week and will return to school on Monday 2nd 

November. 

 

Wishing you a relaxing and safe half term 

 

Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


